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GIRL’S FENCING CLUB YRS 3,4 5 & 6 – STARTING ON  4TH JANUARY 2018 

 

Dear Parent /Carer 

 

We are going to run a girl’s fencing club for Year 3,4,5 & 6 in January.  This will start on 

Thursday 4th January after school 3.10pm-4pm. 

 

It will be run by our qualified Premier Sport’s Coach Mr Aaron Butcher who will teach the 

girls fencing techniques, the rules and we will supply all of the equipment required. 

 

The club will be £10 for 5 week sessions. A place will be given to children on a first come 

first served basis.  There are 20 places available. 

 

If your child/ren is interested in attending the club, please complete the form below and 

send to the school office. 

 

Many thanks 

 

 

D. Challis 

Sports Co-Ordinator 

GIRL’S FENCING CLUB YR 3,4,5 & 6 – STARTING ON 4th JANUARY 2018 

 

Name of Child/ren…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………Class………………… 

 

I give permission for my child/ren to attend the Girl’s Fencing club. 

 

Enclosed £………………………………………………………Date……………………………………….. 

 

My child qualifies for “Pupil Premium” □      My child will be collected from school   □      
 

Signed Parent/Carer………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

□ My child is allowed to go home alone                          □  My child will be collected 

 

Emergency Contact No……………………………………Any medcial/allergy conditions……………………………………. 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


